
REPORT TO REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 

 

 

DATE: JULY 13, 2011 

 

TO: HONORABLE CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF THE REDEVELOPMENT 

AGENCY 

 

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

BY: NATHAN HAMBURGER, ASSISTANT EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF APPLICATION TO PRESENT A LATE CLAIM – 

EMILY FLESCH 

 

 

On June 13, 2011, the City of Agoura Hills received an application for leave to present a late 

claim from Lawrence M. Isenberg, attorney for claimant, Emily Flesch. The application was 

referred to Carl Warren & Company, the City’s insurance adjusters, for review and investigation. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

It is recommended the Redevelopment Agency accept the application to present a late claim from 

Lawrence M. Isenberg, attorney for claimant, Emily Flesch.  

 

 

 


